
Wb 11th November 2024 (W2) 

Good afternoon All, 

The children have come back well this half term and settled brilliantly.  

English: We will be continuing to focus on sentence construction and letter formation. This week we will 
be learning more about verbs and nouns. 

How to help at home: Find examples of verbs and nouns in their reading books or other types of text. 

Nouns - https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zrqqtfr/articles/zpd8ng8 
Verbs - https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zrqqtfr/articles/zpxhdxs 
 
Maths - In maths we are finishing our addition and subtraction block. We will be finding the difference 
and comparing addition and subtraction statements. 
 
To help at home - Please support your child by watching the videos below. 
Find the difference – https://vimeo.com/470964398 
Compare addition and subtraction statements 1-  https://vimeo.com/470964866 
Compare addition and subtraction statements 2 - https://vimeo.com/471435966 
  
Science – This half term we will be looking at what being healthy means and how food and exercise can 
have a positive impact on our body. Please take a look at this website for some videos and games 
- https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z6882hv/articles/z9j4g7h 
  
Play Rehearsal – Children will be continuing to learn songs for our Christmas play. 
  
Notices: 

 Please remember to play the Phonics Bug and Numbots games. Please let us know if you cannot 
access these. 

 Please ensure you read with your child at least 3 times a week and record this in the vocabulary 
journal. The children will not be able to change their books until I have seen three dates in the 
diary. 

 The photographer is in on Monday 11th and your child will be having their photograph taken. 
Please ensure they are in the correct uniform. 

 To celebrate Anti-Bullying week, the children are invited to wear odd socks on Tuesday 12th. 

 On Thursday we will be in the school garden so the children will need their wellies o old shoes. 

 To celebrate Children in Need on Friday, the children are invited to wear spotty or yellow clothes 
to school for a donation of £1. 

 Your child should have come home with a letter about the Christmas play. If you have 
any questions, please ask.  

It is a busy week! 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Miller and Mrs Yendell 
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